
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear loyal supporters, 

 

  My first academic year at the Chinese University of Hong Kong has recently come to a close.  

 

  It was a year filled with different challenges, such as attending classes online and adapting to the 

changes that came with it. Online classes made it difficult to make friends with other students in my class, 

not knowing who was even in my class, not being able to see their faces and interact with them in a 

classroom environment. It was also more difficult to discuss problems with lecturers after class. Online 

exams also posed as a potential challenge because I wasn’t used to writing exams at home with a camera 

watching me the whole time, I prefer writing in the exam hall with fellow students. 

 

  But there were graces in the year as well. One of which was the opportunity to reside in my college 

hostel for the second semester as well as during the coming summer vacation. I got the whole room to 

myself which was a pleasure to acquire. Although due to the pandemic, many hostel facilities are closed 

or have restricted access.  

 

  For the summer session, I decided to take a short course in German. It’ll keep me occupied for a 

couple weeks before the official summer vacation. It’ll be interesting to learn a new language. I’m also 

hoping to start cooking in the kitchen as well, that way I won’t have to constantly buy take-away and 

student meals from the canteens. 

 

  Throughout it all, I would like to send out a heartfelt thank you to everyone who has supported me 

through my freshmen year at CUHK. And a special thank you to those who supported me financially, you 

helped pay for my education and my hostel residence, I am grateful to you all. 

 

Regards, 

Pak Kiu 

Missionaries Kids 

TO Pak Kiu 

Prayer letter（2） 

June 2021 




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奉獻請用劃線支票，支票背面註明奉獻用途為「杜柏翹大學教育基金」，然後擲回中福團各地區辦事處，

台灣支持者可請機構代轉。憑收據可向政府申請慈善稅項減免。 

 

 

姓名 ________________________________________________（牧師/傳道/先生/小姐） 

教會名稱 ___________________________________________________________ 

聯絡電話 _______________________  電郵 ______________________________ 

通訊地址 ___________________________________________________________ 

香港    劃線支票：抬頭請寫“China Evangelistic Mission Ltd.” 
       
      銀行存款賬號： 
 
 

      自動轉賬：請填妥轉賬表格，表格可於本團網頁下載 
      網上奉獻：請於本團網頁透過 Paypal 或信用卡奉獻 

 

辦事處地址：香港九龍長沙灣瓊林街 111 號擎天廣場 12 樓 A 室 網頁：www.cemhk.org.hk 
傳真：27358290 電話：31510400 電郵：info@cemhk.org.hk Ｗhatsapp：98058843 

 

美國    劃線支票：抬頭請寫“China Evangelistic Mission Inc.” 
辦事處地址：2400 Old Crow Canyon Road, Suite A6, San Ramon, CA 94583-1214 
電話：（925）552–8088  電郵：cemusa@pacbell.net 
 

加拿大   劃線支票：抬頭請寫“China Evangelistic Mission (Canada)” 
通訊處地址：c/o Bethel Chinese Christian MB Church, 3215 School Avenue, Vancouver BC, 

V5R 5N2, Canada 
諮詢聯絡：加拿大董事會主席潘士宏牧師 
電話／傳真：（604）263–0131     電郵：escpoon@hotmail.com 
 

台灣    劃線支票：抬頭請寫「財團法人基督教台灣崇真會」 
    銀行存款賬號：台灣華南商業銀行中壢分行 241-20—095929-1 

寄：台灣 32085 桃園縣中壢市六和路 60 號 六和崇真堂 周成牧師 
電話：（886）3–2806703 
 

澳洲    劃線支票：抬頭請寫“CEM Australia Incorporated” 
      銀行存款賬號：Westpac Banking Corporation 032-090-946030 
通訊處地址：P.O. Box 71, Epping, NSW1701, Australia 
諮詢聯絡：澳洲董事會主席鄭家祥先生 
電話：0423-616216     電郵：cem.org.au@gmail.com 

http://www.cemhk.org.hk/
mailto:info@cemhk.org.hk
mailto:cemusa@pacbell.net
mailto:escpoon@hotmail.com

